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alternate formats, may be arranged by contacting the Committee in advance of the scheduled event (4 business days 
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June 16, 2023 
 
 

✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Members, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries 
 
From:            The Honorable Cliff Bentz, Chairman 
 
Subject:         Oversight Field Hearing in Richland, Washington – June 26, 2023 
 
On Monday, June 26, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. PDT, the Committee on Natural Resources, 
Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries will hold an oversight field hearing titled “The 
Northwest at risk: the environmentalist’s effort to destroy navigation, transportation, and access 
to reliable power.” The hearing will focus on the multipurpose benefits of the Columbia and 
Snake Rivers and the Federal Columbia River Power System, in particular the lower Snake River 
dams. 
 
This hearing will be held in the auditorium of Richland High School, located at 930 Long 
Avenue in Richland, Washington. 
 
Witnesses are by invitation only.  
 
Members of Congress interested in attending the hearing should notify the committee by 
Wednesday, June 21, 2023, by contacting Madeline Bryant, Director of Member Services 
(madeline.bryant@mail.house.gov).  
 
If you need further information, please call Thomas Shipman, Clerk, Subcommittee on Water, 
Wildlife and Fisheries at (202) 225-8331. 
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